
 

INTEROFFICE MEMORAND UM 

TO: SUSAN BURGMAIER 

FROM: JANET BINNS 

SUBJECT: EDNA MINE RN6 

DATE: 10/6/2011 

ATTACMENT: CHEVRON LETTER, DATED 9/2/2011 

Susan, we have received Chevron Mining Inc.’s response for the Edna Mine RN6, to 

AVS inconsistencies identified by the Division in your memo, dated July 27, 2011.  

Please review the additional information supplied by the operator, and let me know if all 

AVS concerns have been addressed. 

 


